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Dear Mr March,

| have been asked to comment on your application for a TEN at 27-31 Garman Road in
Tottenham.

| have concems about this event and have registered my concerns with Haringey Licensing. At
present my objection is under the prevention of crime and disorder and the prevention of public
nuisance Licensing Objectives.

| would like to visit the premises. It is likely that a sub-committee hearing will be needed to
determine whether this TEN can be granted and if so with which conditions.

Derek Pearce

Team Leader Enforcement Response

Haringey Council

Alexandra House, 10 Station Road, London, N22 7TR
Tel 020 8489 5264

derek.pe @haringey.qgov.uk
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